
WELCOMEWELCOME
Dear parents and carers,

We have had a wonderful last week before the break with all of our classes
taking part in their Christmas performances and getting involved in lots of

Christmas activities.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a peaceful and

happy Christmas and a joyful New Year. We will see you all on Monday 6th
January 2025.

Mrs Jones and the Roscoe team 
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RAFFLE WINNERS!RAFFLE WINNERS!
Thank you so much for helping us raise an amazing

£223 for our PTA! 
Our raffle winners are -

Della & Franklin - Bubbles Voucher
Thomas L - Bubbles Voucher

Patrick & Ami - Signed Everton FC photo
Wade - Hamper
Bridie - Hamper

Eben, Ethan, Elsa & Elliot - Hamper
Olivia Z - Angels Voucher 

Leo FP - Hamper
Maddison & Meadow - Hamper  



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

Everyone’s amazing effort during our
Christmas performance. Every member of
Year 2, not only showed the Roscoe Way,

but embodied it, as they retold the story of
the birth of Jesus, with nothing but

respect and enthusiasm. They made all of
their teachers and parents proud!

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

R - Maya & Alexander
Y1 - Adam & Mayar
Y2 - Perla & Year 2 

Y3 - Mia & Elliot 
Year 4 - Sonny & Riley 

Year 5 - Sofia C & Sofia D 
Year 6 - Jenson & Junior 

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE
WAY

THE ROSCOE
WAY

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Year 1
93.2%

Attendance this week has
taken a big drop to 88.1%. I

am sure we will work together
in the new year to get us to

our target of 97% 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

Have a lovely Christmas break & we will see you on
Monday 6th January! 

Mrs Jones and the the Roscoe Team. 

Ikias - Year 6
Eben - Year 6
Leo F -Year 5 
Sofia - Year 5

Franklin - Year 4
Alfie - Year 3
Adam - Year 1 


